
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to update you on the arrangements for Thursday 2nd March. Following our initial risk 
assessment, I can confirm that our school and sixth form will be closed to all students except any 
Year 13 students who have a mock exam.   
 
Year 13 students will continue with the mock exam programme, and it is therefore essential that 
they attend. Exams will take place at the same time as they would have done on a normal school 
day. Students will be told if there is any change from their normal teaching room. They should 
make sure they are in school with time to spare and can revise in the common room or library while 
they wait. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr D Planter 
Headteacher 
 


